MILTON OFFICE
6658 Park Avenue
Milton, FL 32570
Phone (850) 983-5650
Fax (850) 983-5655

ComMmunIy
SENOE)

David Sigurnjak, Director
July 24, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director

RE: School Board Approval

GULF BREEZE OFFICE
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway
Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
Phone (850) 934-4095
Fax (850) 934-4097

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Chumuckla Elementary
William Chavis/Family Reunion

Gulf Breeze Elementary
Gulf Breeze United Methodist Church/Outreach Event

Gulf Breeze High
Innisfree Hotels, Inc./use of parking lot

Jay High School
Gulf Coast Firecrackers 14U/Travel Ball Practice

Locklin Tech/Russell Center
Pinckard Reunion/Family Reunion

Milton High School

Sutton Support Services/Vocation Rehabilitation
DYW NW FL/Non-Profit Scholarship Program
Panhandle Basketball/fundraiser tournament
Starr Athletics/MHS Girls Basketball Fundraiser

Oriole Beach Elementary
Momentum Church/Services

West Navarre Intermediate
Emerald Coast Exceptional Families/Special Needs Back to School Party

West Navarre Primary
Emerald Coast Exceptional Families/Special Needs Lego Lunch
Encompass Church/services




